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Thank you for allowing us to care for you in the past five years.  We recognize the trust you placed in our services and hope you found us consistently attentive and thorough.  At this time it is our pleasure to provide you with a new and more convenient facility in a new location.  
We remain committed to provide you with the best care possible for your family needs.  Our promise to you of excellent, compassionate, innovative care is unwavering and we hope to continue our relationship with you for years to come.
Please contact us with any questions you may have.


As of December 31, 2009 all patients will be cared for in our new clinic located at: 

Salveo Family Clinic                 
614 S. Watters Road
Building A, Suite 101
Allen, Texas 75013
Phone:  214-509-3623
Fax:      214-509-3620
Check us out on the web:  www.salveoclinic.org
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SALVEO FAMILY CLINIC


2033 McDermott Dr., Suite 430


Allen, Texas 75013


Phone:  214-509-3623


Fax:      214-509-3620


Jacqueline Le, D.O.











